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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have been looking at 
reading and writing 2 syllable 
words.  Can you have a go at 

home? Maybe send some 
pictures through on Tapesty!  
Rainbow, snowman, cupcake.

Half term challenge -
Writing or Tapestry!

We would like you to reflect 
(like Owl) on your year in 

Reception at Fern Hill.  What 
have you enjoyed the most?
Also, what are you looking 
forward to in Year One?

Our next topic...

After half term we will be 
learning about animals! We 

will be finding out about the 
different classifications in 

the animal kingdom, 
discussing our favourites and 
looking at maps, such as the 

Chessington Zoo map. 

This week...

We have been very active!  
We've had multisports, 

dancing, the sponsored run, 
and not forgetting Sports 
Day!  I wonder if we can 

keep some of it going over 
half term?

Maths over half term

Why not practise these skills 
over half term: counting, 
recognising and ordering 
numbers to 20, finding 1 
more and 1 less than a 

number to 20, and practical 
sharing, doubling and halving 

(using objects).

Class Assemblies!
Poppy and Bluebell assemblies 

were fantastic!  Sunflower 
assembly is at 2.45 on 

Tuesday 12th June (second 
week back). We look forward 
to seeing Sunflower parents 

there. 


